
Personally I agree there should be a simpler system but a federal only scheme makes more sense, 
as it:
1) Prevents the abuse of the system caused by having a direct benefit from giving an approval.
2) Standardises the approval process Australia wide.
3) Makes it easier to renegotiate international agreements on the environment with UN and other 
bodies.

Thanks for reading this,
Jessica Larkman


